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MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 

 

June 8, 2020 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of Dependent School 

District No. C044, of Cherokee County, Tahlequah, Oklahoma, Briggs Public 

Schools has canceled the Regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 

2020 at 6:00 p.m.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, 

June 30, 2020 at 12:15 p.m. in the Administrative Office Building, 17210 

South 569 Road, Tahlequah, Oklahoma. 

 

 

Stephen R. Haynes 

Superintendent 


